
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We are inviting all parents and carers across Mearns Castle Cluster establishments to help us shape 
our new cluster vision, values and aims.  
 
Our new vision, values and aims will underpin cluster improvements and work as we move forward 
and it is important that these are created in collaboration with all of our children, parents / carers 
and staff.  
 
Please take a few moments to complete the short survey by using the link below. This should take no 
longer than a short two minutes.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKen8oAIp5HhApPb
MCsB-CYxUQlJGVFNOQk1GOFczRUdSNkpYSFJRRkU4WS4u 
 
 
Kindest regards,  
 
Jacqueline Dunn (HT at Calderwood Lodge) and Clare Harper (HT at Eaglesham)  
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